
From: Alex Wolfe
To: Justin Finkbeiner
Subject: FW: Notice of COA from Lambton Shores
Date: June-29-20 2:01:24 PM
Attachments: notice of COA - 53 Gill Road Grand Bend.pdf

attached for July 13th correspondence – along with Craig’s comments
 

From: Craig Metzger [mailto:cmetzger@huroncounty.ca] 
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 4:05 PM
To: Alex Wolfe <awolfe@southhuron.ca>
Subject: RE: Notice of COA from Lambton Shores
 
Hi Alex,
I don’t foresee any impact on South Huron form this application.
Craig
 
------------------------------------------------------------
Craig Metzger, Senior Planner
Huron County Planning & Development Department
57 Napier Street, Goderich, ON    N7A 1W2
519-524-8394, ext. 3235
519-524-5677 (fax)
 
This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential or privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or
distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and
destroy the original message and all copies.
 

From: Alex Wolfe <awolfe@southhuron.ca> 
Sent: June 22, 2020 3:46 PM
To: Craig Metzger <cmetzger@huroncounty.ca>
Subject: Notice of COA from Lambton Shores
 
Hi Craig,
 
This Notice of Committee of Adjustment meeting was received by mail last week. Not sure if this
affects us.
 
Thanks,
Alex Wolfe
Deputy Clerk | Legislative Services Department
Municipality of South Huron
322 Main Street South
PO Box 759, Exeter, ON, N0M 1S6
www.southhuron.ca
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